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Dear parents/carers, 
 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Face-to-Face School Transition Evenings. These events 
are crucial for supporting proactive parental engagement and ensuring a successful academic year 
for all pupils. Please find the details for each year group’s event below: 
 

Year 10 Transition Evening 
 

· Date: 9th September 
· Time: 

• 5:00 - 6:00 PM: Individual meetings with staff 

• 6:00 - 6:20 PM: Meet your child's tutor 

• 6:30 - 7:00 PM: Presentation by Senior Leadership Team (SLT) 
 

The Transition Evenings aim to foster a collaborative environment where parents and school staff 
can work together to ensure a productive and positive school year. These sessions will provide 
essential information on school expectations and resources available to support your child’s 
educational journey. 
 

1. Presentation by the Senior Leadership Team (SLT): 

• Introduction to school’s vision and goals for the academic year 

• Overview of expectations regarding attendance, behavior, punctuality, equipment, uniform, 
curriculum, and quality of work 

2. Meet the Team: 

• Opportunity to meet Heads of Year (HOY), pastoral staff, and tutors 

• Discussion on how they will support your child 
3. Tutor Sessions: 

• Information on homework, digital platforms, literacy programs, extra curricular clubs, 
communication channels, and the role of the tutor 

• Key documents and resources for parents 
4. Additional Support Available: 

• SEN Support: Meet with the SEN team 

• Uniform Shop: Hosted by the PTA 

• PP/FSM Support: Hosted by the Admin team 

• Safeguarding Team: On hand to discuss any concerns 

• Class Charts/Weduc Support: Assistance from the Admin team 
 

We strongly encourage all parents and guardians to attend these informative sessions. Your 
involvement is crucial in helping us create a supportive and enriching environment for our pupils. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you and working together to make the next academic year a success 
for all pupils. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Havard 
Vice Principal 


